Subject: Welcome to Saxon 8/7 Math Class at PEP

Dear PEP Family, 

Please let me welcome you to Providence Extension Program of Jacksonville – Mandarin Campus for this 2013-14 school year.  In particular, let me welcome you to math at PEP.  I am delighted you have chosen PEP as your partner in the home education of your child.  I, myself, am not only a math tutor but also a home schooling mom with a student at PEP this year.  Our family is thrilled with this Christian Education environment and I am certain you will be equally pleased!

Inside the required text for this class, Saxon 8/7 3rd Edition Homeschool Kit (Student text, tests and solution manual), there is a supply list on page xxi.  Our students will be using most of the supplies listed, though they may not all be used while in class together.  The items needed for our PEP class time include: 3-ring binder with tabbed dividers, 1-subject spiral notebook (used for taking class notes), graph paper, notebook paper, pencils, eraser, red pen, black/blue pens, inch/centimeter ruler, pencil pouch organizer, scientific calculator, protractor, and compass.  Please be sure your student comes to class with these supplies.

Let me emphasize how important open communication between us is during the academic year ahead.  I want to know your concerns for your student as well as your questions.  Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me.  This weebly site and Engrade will be my primary method of communication with you, but there are a number of ways you can reach me: email, phone call, text message, and meeting at PEP (just after our class on Tues or Thurs at 2:00pm).  My contact information is as follows: 

Lisa M. Wigner

Cell phone # (904) 343-1055   Note: You may call or text
Email address:  wigner5@comcast.net

Again, I am so happy that you have chosen PEP for your child this year.  I feel certain this will be a good year, a chance to grow and learn new skills for all of us!  It is my hope to pass on the love for learning in the area of math to all my students.  It gives me joy to partner with you in teaching your child.

Sincerely in Christ, 

Lisa M. Wigner

Providence Extension Program – Jacksonville/Mandarin
Math Tutor

